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Our Ref: DM/DEC180040 
Date: 24th February 2020 

Dear Resident, 
 
Heslington Road Bikehanger Experimental Traffic Regulation Order 
 
On 23rd September 2019, I wrote to residents to advise of the intention to 
introduce an Experimental Traffic Regulation Order (ETRO) for a short 
section of Heslington Road (see attached plan), the effect of which is to 
create a secure parking area for pedal cycles. A Bikehanger cycle shelter 
was installed on Wednesday 25th September at this location. 
 
The experiment will be for a maximum of 18 months. However, we are 
able to recommend making the ETRO permanent after 6 months of 
operation if the trial is considered to be a success. Similarly, the 
experiment could be suspended depending on circumstances.  
 
As the trial has been operating for five months now, we are to review the 
success of the trial and whether to make the ETRO permanent. I would 
therefore appreciate your views on the trial either via email or in writing to 
the address below. 

Acting Transport Projects Manager, Transport Projects,  

Economy and Place Directorate, Eco Depot, Hazel Court,  

YORK, YO10 3DS 

or via email to  

highway.regulation@york.gov.uk 

However, if you wish to make a formal objection to the scheme please do 
so in writing to the address above no later than Friday 13th March, clearly 
stating your reasons for objection.  

All feedback and objections will be formally considered in a report to the 
Executive Member for Transport before a decision is made on whether to 
make the scheme permanent or to remove the facility. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Acting Transport Projects Manager 

ANNEX A
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